
HOROWHENUA PETANQUE. 

  

AGM Kapiti. June 15th. 

  

Proposed Motion. 

  

Increase in Tournament Allowance. 

  

All Clubs.  When hosting any tournaments under 
the WPA umbrella all clubs should receive $3 per 
day per person with a minimum of $30 per day. 

  

For those clubs connected to a Bowling Club or 
the like they should receive Vouchers of 

their choice. 

  

We believe that this would be a fair way of 
distributing funds to all clubs in the region. 

  

Kind regards, 

  

Carleen Fitzgerald. 

President, Horowhenua Petanque. 

 


